
Argyll and Bute Council: Equality and Socio-Economic Impact Assessment 
 

Section 1: About the proposal 
 

Title of Proposal 
Reduction in 



Other information 
Argyll and Bute Council have a 9 million pound funding gap for 2019/20 and will be 
required to transform how we work so that we can deliver the services our communities 
need. The introduction of the HUB as stated previously will see a reduction in duplication 
as well as more efficient use of resources.  
 

 
Gaps in evidence 
No specific public consultation has been carried out prior to this proposal going ahead. 
 

 
Section 3: Impact of proposal 

 
Impact on service users: 
 Negative No 

impact 
Positive  Don’t 

know 
Protected characteristics:  X    
Age  X    
Disability  X    
Ethnicity  X    
Gender  X    



 Negative No 
impact 

Positive  Don’t 


